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INVITE A FUTURE ROTARIAN AS A GUEST -- $20 
Includes the program, meal, and parking 

Preregister your guest to save time at check-in 

February 18, 2016 

Tuesday's meeting will highlight several projects that both the Rotary Foundation and our club 

are deeply involved in changing lives for the better.  All share in common a focus on  

sustainability and projects where we can have a greater impact by using our resources together 

than we could ever alone. 

 

Gillaine Warne will update us on the impact we are having in the Central Plateau in Haiti 

through “the Farm” (actually three farms) and Vocational school.  A group from our Rotary 

Club will be traveling back from Haiti this week so keep them in your thoughts for safe  

travels!   

 

Beth Padgett will share with us the lifesaving water system and work being done in  

Honduras.   

 

Last but not least, Terry and Pam Weaver will share their experiences on a recent trip to India 

for Polio vaccinations.  Polio is an example of a problem that Rotary has committed to defeat for 

many years where the life being saved may be our own.  

Register Your Guests NOW for Rotary Club of Greenville Meeting--February 23, 2016  

JOIN US AT THE WESTIN POINSETT HOTEL 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2016 AT NOON 
 
AS WE SPOTLIGHT  
THE ROTARY FOUNDATION 
With Presentations from: 
Terry and Pam Weaver 
Gillaine Warne 
Beth Padgett 

http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/login.cfm?EventID=77258729&UserID=77504140


 

 Message from the President  

Don Koonce 

President 

LEGACY OF A GREAT IDEA! 
One Hundred Years of Rotary and Greenville 

 

One hundred years ago four Greenville businessmen hopped on a train with a new idea.  They 

had the idea of creating an organization where business leaders could come together and offer 

their time and resources to help make Greenville great.  They traveled to Atlanta to find out if 

this concept of Rotary would be the answer that would make their idea a reality.  And so, on 

March 1, 1916 the Rotary Club of Greenville was officially born.   

 

On March 1, 2016 we will celebrate that great idea with a grand Gala that promises to be an 

event that members will be talking about for years to come.  We will have numerous celebrities 

as our guests that evening including appearances, on-stage, by the original four men who started 

it all … ghosts?  Who knows?  There will be a special performance by the Chicora Voices who 

will entertain us with a few of Pete Hollis’ favorite songs.  An entertainer who has appeared in some 20 Broadway 

shows will also be there to help us celebrate this important event in the life of Rotary.  The new video on the history 

of the Rotary Club of Greenville will also be premiered at this event.  This will truly be a Gala celebration, not a  

typical Rotary conference meeting!  Great food! Great entertainment! Great fellowship!  You really don’t want to 

miss this “once in a hundred year celebration.  Register now at the link below. 

 

https://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Register/Register.cfm?EventID=77280875 

 

On February 27, an exhibit will open at the Upcountry History Museum that will tell the remarkable story of the  

Rotary Club and its one hundred years of “Service Above Self.” The exhibit is titled Legacy of a Great Idea!  This 

exhibit will illustrate the history of the Rotary Club and its impact on the growth of Greenville, including the building 

of Textile Hall on Washington Street in 1917, the courageous work of Rotary members to help defeat the influenza 

epidemic of 1918, the building of a gymnasium at Furman University, the creation and building of Camp Greenville 

and the development of the Rotary Civic Chorale which is now the Greenville Chorale.  The exhibit will also examine 

the projects that the Rotary Club of Greenville is currently involved in, including efforts in Haiti and Honduras, the 

Literacy Association of Greenville, the Veterans mentor program, the annual recognition of outstanding law  

enforcement officers and teachers and the major fundraiser, Roper Mountain Holiday Lights.  The exhibit will be 

open through May 2016.  

 

The evening before the exhibit opens to the public, February 26, there will be a special  reception for members and 

spouses at the Museum starting at 5:30pm.  The reception is free and will be catered by Saffron’s.  There will be wine 

and food and a chance to get a first glimpse at the new exhibit. 

https://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Register/Register.cfm?EventID=77280875


 
Link to  conference webpage 

http://www.rotary7750.org/conference2016.asp


 

Picture From Last Meeting 

Greenville County Sheriff's Office, Officer of the Year, 

Sergeant David Weiner  

Greenville City Police Department, Officer of the Year,  

Officer Siva "Nikki" Hyatt  

Federal Officer of the Year,  

Special Agent Byron Thompson  

2015 Rotary Officers of the Year with Attorney General, Alan Wilson 

and President Don Koonce  

Speaker, S.C. Attorney General Alan Wilson  



 

The Object of Rotary 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of worthy enterprise and, in particular, 

to encourage and foster: 

 FIRST. The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service; 

 SECOND. High ethical standards in business and professions; the recognition of the worthiness of all useful  

occupations; and the dignifying of each Rotarian's occupation as an opportunity to serve society; 

 THIRD. The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian's personal, business, and community life; 

 FOURTH. The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, and peace through a world fellowship of 

business and professional persons united in the ideal of service. 

Member News 

GREENVILLE, SC – The Riley Institute’s Diversity Leaders Initiative (DLI) has selected its 21st Class of Fellows. 

The 45 incoming class members will join more than 1,500 Riley Fellows from across the state to participate in DLI. 

Two Rotarians from our club were selected: 

 

D.J. Harris Sheriff Steve Loftis 



 



 



 

Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday - 8:30 am to 3:00 pm 

Friday - Closed 

RI President  

District Governor  

President   

President-Elect  

Secretary 

Treasurer 

Bulletin Editor 

 

Ravi Ravindran  

Terry Weaver 

Don Koonce 

Stephanie Lewis 

Scott Stephens 

David Karr 

Tim Nanney 

 

 

 
 

The Greenville Rotarian 
Newsletter of the Rotary Club of Greenville 

 

Organized January 7, 1916 

Volume 61, No. 15 

February 18, 2016 

Rotary Club of Greenville 

728 N. Pleasantburg Drive 

Greenville, SC  29607 

Office:  864-235-2293 

Fax:  864-235-3328 

Member Calendar 

Welcome New Member 

Proposed New Members 

Friday, February 19th 7:00pm Polio Plus Night with Swamp Rabbits Hockey Team 

 

Monday, February 22nd 5:30pm-7:30pm Health and Happiness Hour, Nantucket Seafood 

 

Tuesday, February 23rd 12:00 Noon Rotary Club of Greenville Meeting 

 

Tuesday, March 1 6:00pm Rotary Club of Greenville Centennial Gala, TD Convention Center 

 

Tuesday, March 8th 5:00pm New Member Orientation, Poinsett Club 

 

Wednesday, March 9th 7:30am - 8:30am Discover Rotary, Commerce Club 

New Member Francie Tanner  

Austin Guest 

Financial Advisor 

Waddell & Reed 

Sponsors:  Myles Golden and Don Koonce 


